
Dear Tony Fire: 

 

Greetings, in Jesus Name. 

 

We Praise God for His bountiful blessings. What a blessing to have met with 

you and your team! We have had many testimonies coming in since your 

departure. 

 

We Praise The Lord for your ministry and the anointing of God upon the 

entire team. The one day conference has been a great blessing to the Body of 

Christ, mostly the Pastors in Liberia. Since that day, I have on several 

occasions laid hands on people who had infirmities and they recovered 

instantly. In fact, many times I have involved other Pastors and Ministers 

and we have seen Great Moves of God! So, presently there is a Great Move 

of God in our churches as a result of the ONE DAY CONFERENCE. There 

are uncountable deliverances taking place in most of our branches. 

 

Presently, there is a great and urgent request for your return to Liberia by 

most of the Pastors, Ministers and the Body of Christ in Liberia. We feel that 

if you spend more time with us, there will be Great Impartation and the 

Pastors and Churches in Liberia will be greatly blessed. 

 

We say Thanks be unto God for the entire team for considering Liberia and 

we are praying for your immediate return, in Jesus Name! 

 

Looking forward to seeing you soon, 

We Praise God, 

Your’s In Christ, 

Rev. William S. Kettor 

Monrovia, Liberia 


